
Dear Dana Point Destiny Member, 
 
As we discussed at our initial meeting in June, I have attached a document that 
contains a number of ideas to develop business in connection with the Dana Point 
Summer Concert Series.  I came up with these ideas as starting points to foster the 
group’s discussion; they are by no means intended to be completed “action items “.  
Nor is the list intended to be exhaustive, as I am certain all of you can develop many 
more ideas than the ones I have offered to spur our conversation. 
 
I am hoping we can schedule our next Dana Point Destiny meeting on either July 27 
or July 28, as I plan to be out of town next week.  The “after business hours” meeting 
time seemed to work well for everybody so I would suggest we keep that time slot 
going forward.  Would you please let my assistant, Jackie Littler 
(jlittler@danapoint.org), know your availability to meet in the evening on either July 
27 or July 28? 
 
Thank you again for your participation in Dana Point Destiny.  I look forward to 
meeting with all of you again soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
J. Scott Schoeffel 
Mayor 
City of Dana Point 
sschoeffel@danapoint.org 
 
 
 
    
 
   
 
 


